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This issue continues some of the contributions made by speakers at the July 2001 conference in
Auckland., in particular the paper presented by Filomena Davies on information literacy. Chris
Szekely was not able to provide us with a paper for publication. Included however is a note re-
garding two of his journal articles which may be of interest for your follow-up.

The annual overview of Reference Resources continues with another contribution from Rhonda
Barry. Many of us are involved in quite small libraries and are not always able, by dint of budg-
etary constraints, to keep abreast of new publications in the area of reference materials. We ap-
preciate having the expertise of Moore College staft through Rhonda Barry in the continued
provision of this service. Those readers who subscribe to ANZTLA-forum are no doubt famil-
iar with the frequent offerings of Denise Cadman, in Brisbane, ot information regarding inter-
esting and relevant sites on the Internet. | have endeavoured to draw together some of these.

I have found the past year particularly taxing, and therefore, with some reluctance, I have come
to the decision to bring to a close my career as Editor of the ANZTLA Newsletter. I have greatly
enjoyed the challenges of this role and appreciated the many kind remarks expressed by readers
over the years. | believe it is time for new talents to be tapped and revealed. ANZTLA members
are invited to consider this strategic and chaltenging responsibility of the Association.

With every good wish to you all for a fulfilling 2002.

Lynn Pryor
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